Attention 8th Grade Families

Greetings 8th Grade Families,

The middle school team is meeting with our 8th grade students, in small group sessions, to build stronger relationships in our middle school community. Each scholar will engage in discussing and focusing on the following:

- Their involvement in the school
- How to be a positive influence on themselves and how that projects onto others
- Reflection: something they want to improve upon in 8th grade, and something they are proud of themselves for
- Identifying their trusted adult in the building

These meetings began on Wednesday, February 7th, and will continue every Wednesday during period 8 until all 8th grade students have participated.

Anyone with questions should contact Ms. O'Donnell (kodonnelpickert@glenridge.org) or Ms. Mundy (lmundy@glenridge.org).

Have a great weekend!

The Middle School Team